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TO ALL MEMBERS OF ARCIC

ARCIC 1977

With the provisional programme you will find various
documents and journals; these are fully listed and numbered
in the continuation catalogue. This includes Gunther Gassmann's
consideration of Windsor, further comment on Venice (some of
which was only published this month), a precis of the official
report of the Church of England General Synod debate on Venice,
and the usual Report on Anglican/Roman Catholic relations (with
some attention to the Archbishop of Canterbury's visit to Pope
Paul and the proposed Ordination of Women Consultation as well
as a survey of national dialogues). There is also Bishop Howe's
lJetter to Primates.

The Graymoor Prize money on the 28th July stood at £2,727;
an increase of £225 on last year.

Total sales of Agreed Statements and Commentaries have
been as follows (not USA):

SPCK Eucharistic Doctrine 12,538
Ministry and Ordination 15,013

The Agreed Statements
(Windsor & Canterbury) 7,633
Authority in the Church 10,730

Truth & Authority 2,499

CTS Authority in the Church 6,000

Truth and Authority 600

Grove Books Eucharistic Doctrine 10,500

Ministry & Ordination 5,300

Authority in the Church 4,500

Catholic Ministry & Ordination 13,500

Information Authority in the Church 3,000
Office

Anglican/Roman Catholic Dialogue (Clark and Davey) has not
sold particularly well, Oxford University Press have been

requested not to pulp. It is hoped the Commission may be
given the remainder for distribution,

The Anglican/Orthodox Joint Doctrinal Discussions Agreed
Statement (Moscow 1976) is now at proof reading stage. ARCIC
will be receiving copies of the published document in the
autumn. Professor Fairweather is a member of this Commission.

Though the future is not clear, members may do well to have
future ARCIC dates:

1978 29th August - 7th September
1979 28th August - 6th September
1980 26th August - 4th September

Archbishop Felix Arnott will not be with us at Chichester;
his General Synod meets at this time. Bishop John Moorman is
recovering from a minor operation and will be witi us on 2nd.
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